
 

To the Administrator Addressed 

 
 

DATE: November 14, 2019 
SUBJECT: House Bill 3 (HB 3) Implementation: Financial Aid Application 
CATEGORY: Graduation Requirement 
NEXT STEPS: Share with appropriate staff 

 
 
Today, the agency released a new HB 3 in 30 video to explain the new high school graduation 
requirement regarding post-secondary financial aid applications. The video can be accessed at 
tea.texas.gov/hb3. 
 
Beginning with students enrolled in 12th grade during the 2021-

https://tea.texas.gov/About_TEA/Government_Relations_and_Legal/Government_Relations/House_Bill_3

